
British Consulate, 
Room W.1662, 
First National Bank Building, 
St. Paul, Minn. 
May 4th. 1943 

Dear Mr. Holm, 

In my lette-r ot' March 27th. I mentioned that 

the offices of the British Consulate at St. Paul-Mtnneapolis 

were to be situated in Room W. 1662, First ,dational Bank 

Building, St Pau:}... I would now confirm for your information, 

that the offices have moved to these new premises, the 

telephone number is Cedar 2551. 

I might also mention,in case this inform­

ation may be required some time or other, that my residen­

tial address is 1630, w. 26th Street, Minneapolis, tele-
q 

phone number Kenwood 2882. 

I would avail myself of this opportunity to 

thank you for so ltindly forwa:riding on to me the numerous 

notices of Probate Hearings where some British interest 

has been concerned. 

With best regards, 

Yours very sincerely, 

~-~·~ 
L. H. Lamb 

British Consul. 

The Honorable Mike Holm, 

Sec~etary of State, 

St. Paul, Minn. 



British Consulate, 
St.,l?aul and Minneapolis, 
March 27tho I943o .. 

During my visit to you at . the State Oapi tol the other 

day I mentioned that I was proposing to establish the officea of 

my Consulate in StoPaulo I have now chosen a site for these 

offiees in Room W.I662 of the First fational Bank Building at 

StaPaulo The premises are not, however, ready for immediate 

oceupation, but 1 Will in the interval be conduGting public 

business, assisted by Mr.H .. T.Griff'ith, in Room 11.I766 o-f the 

same building» the telephone number being Garfield 5544, 

Extension 3920 

Honorable Mike Holm, 

Secretary of State, 

State of Minnesota., 

St.Paulo 

Very sincerely yours, 

~-~-~ 
(L.,H.lLamb) ,,_.. 

British Consulo 
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